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FROM THE AMERICAN PEOPLE

No.PMU/MSDP/P&DD/S.No.34965/2017-18/1 4 0S
Karachi, dated the 17th July,2018

he Assistant Director (Asset),
Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority,
Government of Sindh, Karachi.

SUBJECT: NIT NO.PMU/SMSDP/EM/NIT/EM-14/2017-18/1583(PACKAGE EM-14) DATED
26-10-2017(SR.NO.34965)

Please refer to your letter No. AD(Asset)SPPRA/34965/120, dated 11th July,2018
on the subject noted above stating therein that the contract documents in respect of subject work

have not been received within seven days of the award of contract, hence Rule-50 was violated.

2. In this connection it is stated that the contract was signed on 14" June, 2{ll_§ and

07 days were completed on 20" June, 2018, whereas the documents were forwarded to SPPRA on

21° June, 2018. This delay of one day was caused due to Eid Holidays i.e from 15" to 18" June,
‘h——-'_'_'_-—'- -
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2018.

3. Keeping in view the above, it is requested that one day delay may please be waived

and the subject BER may kindly be hoisted on SPPRA website in the public interest.

t ' (N[UHAMAEEM WAHEED)

PROCUREMENT SPECIALIST
PMU-SINDH MSDP

Copy for information to; ' b U
1. P.S. to Chairman, P&D Board, Government omedh Karacm = r
2. P.S. to Secretary(Planning), Planning & Development Department, Government of Sindh ﬁ v
3. P.S. to Director General, SPPRA, Government of Sindh, Karachi () .

4. P.S. to Program Director, PMU Sindh MSDP m % Wi
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House No. D-18, Block -2, Kehkashan Clifton, Karachi.  Tel # 021 3581 0016-18; Fax # 021 3581 0019 E o [:t:.
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26-10-2017(SR.NO.34965)

Please refer to your letter No. AD(Asset)SPPRA/34965/120, dated 11th July,2018
on the subject noted above stating therein that the contract documents in respect of subject work

have not been received within seven days of the award of contract, hence Rule-50 was violated.
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In this connection it is stated that the contract was signed on 14" June, 2018 and
07 days were completed on 20™ June, 2018, whereas the documents were forwarded to SPPRA on
21% June, 2018. This delay of one day was caused due to Eid Holidays i.e from 15" to 18" June,

2018.
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and the subject BER may kindly be hoisted on SPPRA website in the public interest.
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